
 

 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
March 26, 2015 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2014-0059 
 
Pursuant to the Board’s March 19, 2015 Decision and Rate Order in the above named matter 
Burlington Hydro reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges.  
 
Burlington Hydro notes that the draft Tariff includes the “Rate Rider for Refund of Smart 
Metering Entity Charge Over-Recovery – effective until April 30, 2015” for the Residential, 
General Service Less than 50 kW and General Service 50-4,999 kW classes. Since these rate 
riders expire the day before new rates take effect they should be removed. Burlington Hydro has 
not identified any other inaccuracies on the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc.  Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management  
 Ms. M. McQuat, Ontario Energy Board (by email) 
 
 
 


